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Please return your holiday project to your teacher on Monday 6th 

January 2020. 

In science next half-term, we will be learning about forces and 

magnets. Forces are pushes and pulls. These pushes and pulls 

usually change the movement of an object. They could make an 

object start to move, go faster, stop moving or go slower.   

 

Your holiday project is to create an object that shows a push or 

pull movement. Have a look in your recycling bin for materials 

that you could use! Be imaginative and scientific.  

 

May the force be with you! 
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